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Jan. 12th: Curtesy visit to DA official
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Jan. 12th : Meeting with distributor and retailer
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Jan. 28th : Meeting with the President of Benguet state University
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Januaw 2022 Reports submitted by: Seiya Yoshida

NGO Project in Philippines -Activity Report-

Our project started last April and has entered a new year. This was my first New Year‘s Eve
in the Philippines as a local coordinator. | was surprised that many Filipino celebrated New
Year's Eve by having a party and setting off fireworks. It was completely different from the
celebration in Japan which is in a relaxed atmosphere. | really enjoy the cultural differences
in daily life and annual events as a fascinating part of my job.

Due to the pandemic of the Omicron variant, many of our activities are still restricted, but
we are working vigorously to proceed with our project this month, especially we tackled
building relationships with those who participate and cooperate in our project!
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Jan. 12th: Curtesy visit to DA official

This project is being implemented in cooperation
with the Department of Agriculture (DA) in the
Philippines, which is supporting JAEC's activities
as a counterpart of our project.

All five members of the JAEC Philippines staff
visited the office of the DA in Manila. We reported
to Undersecretary Cayanan, and Assistant
Secretary De Mesa, about the progress of the
current activities and the future plans of the project.

Jan. 12th : Meeting with distributor and retailer

We are aiming to improve the farmer’s income Currently, JAEC 1s having some meetings with a
by establishing a cold chain distribution system
that can transport high-quality vegetables with
retaining their freshness.

In order to achieve this, it is essential to find
distributors and retailers who understand our
objectives and buy vegetables from the farmers
at an appropriate price.

Jan. 28th : Meeting with the President of Benguet state University

We are now preparing to establish a model farm
(demonstration farm) where we will practice the
agricultural technologies that JAEC is trying to
disseminate on this project.

For this project, we requested to use the land
owned by Benguet State University. President
Felipe S. Comila kindly allowed us to use the
place for our project.

We will start full-scale operation of this Demo
farm from next month.




